Sample of 2011-12 FA award email to cont students w/EFC < 3000 (so Evergreen Need Grant eligible)
Hello Cassandra:

I’m very pleased to inform you that you have been awarded the following MPA financial aid award for the 2011-2012 academic year:

Evergreen Foundation Graduate Award

$872.00 

This award will be divided into three equal amounts and applied to your tuition in Fall, Winter, and Spring quarters. If you would like your award to be allocated differently, please contact the Evergreen Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205.
In addition, if you filed your FAFSA on the March 15th priority deadline, you will be seriously considered for an Evergreen Need Grant of $2,700, because your “Expected Family Contribution” is less than $3,000. These awards are made by the campus Financial Aid Office on a first-come, first-served basis. Continuing students are currently projected to be awarded by end of May. 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.
If you have any questions about MPA financial aid awards, please contact me.  
If you have any other Financial Aid questions (about loans, the FAFSA, etc), please contact the Evergreen Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu. 
Congratulations, and best wishes for a good year!

Best to you,

Randee
